
  

Burwood/Pegasus Community Board Agenda 16 February 2004 

19. COMMUNITY ADVOCATE’S UPDATE 
 
 19.1 For members’ information attached are schedules of funds distributed in 2003/04 for the 

Discretionary Funds (following the allocation meeting on 19 February 2003) and the Community 
Response Assistance Fund.   

 
 19.2 For members’ information a list of all Board Committees, Subcommittees and Working Parties 

is attached.   
 
 19.3 NOTICE OF UPCOMING REPORTS TO THE BOARD 
 
  The following reports are expected to be presented to the Board within the next month: 
 

Reports Meeting 
  
•  Farnborough Street Rezoning - Greenspace 1 March 
•  Shading Options for New Brighton Whale Pool - Greenspace 1 March 
•  New Brighton Road/Locksley Avenue Pathway - Greenspace 1 March  
•  North New Brighton Community Centre Update - Community Services 1 March  
•  Parklands/Queenspark Youth Project Update - Community Services/ 

Leisure 
1 March  

•  Te Pani Sculpture Garden, Traffic Calming and Landscape Work - 
Greenspace 

1 March 

•  South New Brighton Domain, Boat Ramp Key Lock Proposal - 
Greenspace 

1 March 

•  Parklands Library - Libraries and Information 15 March 
•  Civic Awards Criteria - Officer Working Party 29 March 
•  New Brighton Pier Jurisdiction - Legal and Secretariat Services Subject to further 

consultation 
 
 19.4 INTERACTIVE ARTWORK PROJECT (PROCEEDS OF WAIMAIRI STUDY AWARDS SPECIAL FUND) 
 
  A meeting was convened on 17 December 2003 by the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board 

to consider an interactive artwork project to be funded from the residual funds of the Waimairi 
Study Awards Special Fund.  A budget of approximately $69,000 is available to fund the project.   

 
  Given the area covered by the former Waimairi District Council, an elected member from each 

of the affected boards was invited to attend the meeting to consider an appropriate location for 
an interactive artwork within the boundaries of the former council’s area.  Don Rowlands 
attended the meeting on behalf of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board. 

 
  The resulting discussions identified a number of possible locations.  The following four sites 

were to be evaluated by staff for reporting back to the working party early in 2004: 
 
 •  Bishopdale Shopping Centre. 
 •  Burnside Park. 
 •  Fendalton Service Centre/Library. 
 •  Groynes Reserve. 
 
 19.5 COMMUNITY FACILITIES MANAGEMENT GUIDELINES 
 
 David Coom, Community Services Team Leader, has advised that Paul McOscar, Community 

Development Adviser (Fendalton), has been seconded to continue the review of management 
guidelines and their implementation.  This will continue the good work of Sue Cobb and other 
staff in developing management practices for community centres. 

 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


